
 

From: Information CVTA  
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2025 7:15 AM 
To: Information CVTA <information@cvtava.org> 
Subject: Cancellation - CVTA meeting 

 

Good morning, 

 

After consultation with Chair Davis and Vice Chair Nelson, we are cancelling the February 
28, 2025, meeting of the Central Virginia Transportation Authority.  There have been no 
pressing action items coming out of committees that can't be taken up in March.  We are 
positioned to hold both TAC and Finance Committee meetings in March and will be 
prepared to advance any work from those committees as appropriate for the scheduled 
March 28, 2025, full Authority meeting.   

 

Please contact Chet Parsons at Chet@CVTAva.org with any questions or concerns.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Note:  This message is being sent to Authority members, alternates, interested parties, 
stakeholders and area news/media outlet contacts. 
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